
 
 

March 5, 2020 

 

 

 

Mr. James Morley, President 

Sterling Ranch Metropolitan District No. 1 

20 Boulder Crescent Street, Suite 200 

Colorado Springs, CO 80903 

(via e-mail:  jmorley3870@aol.com) 

 

Re: Public Water System Infrastructure Certification 

 

Dear Mr. Morley: 

 

Based upon my personal observations and information provided to me by Mr. Charles Collins, the District’s 

Operations and Facilities Manager, I certify the public water system infrastructure approved by the 

Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment Water Quality Control Division and necessary to 

serve Homestead at Sterling Ranch Filing No. 1, as well as Homestead at Sterling Ranch Filing No. 2, 

Branding Iron at Sterling Ranch Filing No. 1, and Branding Iron at Sterling Ranch Filing No. 2, has been 

constructed. 

 

The subject public water system infrastructure includes A-1 Well (Well Permit Number 81846-F), 

Treatment Plant, Storage Tank, Distribution System, and associated piping and appurtenances. 

 

Should you have any comments or questions, please contact me at 720-234-8398. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MMI WATER ENGINEERS, LLC 

 
Bradley A. Simons, P.E. 

Principal 


